
From: Kumiga, Nora <Nora.Kumiga@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 1:30:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Training 11-15 Dec 2023 

  

Executive Director Steven Berlin, 

 

 

Sending the note about the training "Power in Peers" that I attended in official capacity and it 

was located at Schaumburg Police Department.  The address is 1000 W. Schaumburg Rd. 

Schaumburg, IL  60194.  It was hosted by Sherri Martin and Meghan Holloway.  Jeremy 

Kommel-Bernstein from US DOJ was there too.  I learned a lot in this training and it was 

absolutely one of the best trainings in my career. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

P.O. Nora Kumiga Star# 18632 

Court Officer 

Br 23/29 

Phone: (312) 746-9033 
 


